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Message from the Guest Editors

This issue of IJERPH is designed to highlight research on air
pollution conducted in African countries and within the
African diaspora. This issue will hopefully inform the
scientific community about the extent of the air pollution
problem and the associated health burden in these
populations that has been previously overlooked. In
addition, we seek to galvanize new efforts to build air
pollution monitoring and research capacity, showcase air
pollution data, and conduct health impact assessment
within African countries and the African diaspora.

Papers addressing the topic of air pollution measurement,
modelling, epidemiology, and remediation within the
countries of Africa and the African diaspora are invited for
submission to this Special Issue. We encourage the
submission of manuscripts from local researchers working
within these settings.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Addressing the environmental and public health
challenges requires engagement and collaboration among
clinicians and public health researchers. Discovery and
advances in this  research field play a critical role in
providing a scientific basis for decision-making toward
control and prevention of human diseases, especially the
illnesses that are induced from environmental exposure to
health hazards. IJERPH provides a forum for discussion of
discoveries and knowledge in these multidisciplinary fields.
Please consider publishing your research in this high
quality, peer-reviewed, open access journal.
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